

WEEKLY ACTIVITY REPORT TO GOVERNING BOARD FOR OCTOBER 4 - 10, 2020

Executive / Management

- Hugh Thomas presented at the Wedgeworth Leadership Institute meeting in Cedar Key.
- Hugh Thomas virtually attended the FDEP/WMD's Monthly Coordination.

Legislative and Community Affairs

- Steve Minnis, Steve Schroeder, and Bill McKinstry met virtually with staff from the City of Newberry regarding the Newberry wellfield property.
- Ben Glass and Pam Sanders completed a site review of the Forrest Cothron property in Dixie County.
- Ben Glass, Pat Webster, and additional Projects staff met virtually with Bradford County regarding potential projects.
- Throughout the week, Ben Glass virtually attended the Governor's press events.

Administration

No reporting activity.

Finance

 Pam Shaw and Christina Green met with office Chiefs to develop the FY 2021-22 preliminary budget.

Land Management

- Bill McKinstry reviewed the Florida Power and Light/Gulf Power easement across District lands.
- Bill McKinstry presented the Land Management FY 22 budget to Leadership.
- Ryan Sims and Wri Irby cleaned the storage area around the Kirby Building of debris collected on District lands.

Resource Management

No reporting activity.

Water Resources

No reporting activity.

Minimum Flows and Minimum Water Levels

 Louis Mantini presented on-going MFL work at Cherry Lake in Madison County to staff from FWC, FDEP, and stakeholders during a virtual meeting to share information on the work each agency has been conducting as well as aquatic ecology, watershed assessment, fisheries, and invasive plant management.

Water Supply

No reporting activity.

Hydrological Data

No reporting activity.